Department of Public Works

City Hall 730 Washington Avenue Racine, Wisconsin 53403 (262) 636-9121 (262) 636-9545 Fax



Richard M. Jones, P.E. Commissioner of Public Works / City Engineer

John C. Rooney, P.E. Assistant Commissioner – Engineering

Thomas M. Eeg, P.E. Assistant Commissioner – Operations

March 16, 2006

Honorable Mayor and Members of the Common Council 730 Washington Avenue Racine, Wisconsin 53403

Dear Honorable Mayor and Council Members:

I received a request from Gorman and Company for a reduced rate for their construction employees to park in the Gaslight Parking Ramp during construction of their building at 2^{nd} and Main Street. They anticipate the need to park between 100 and 125 vehicles per day for the 10-12 month duration of the project. Due to the volume of vehicles associated with this proposal, they are requesting a reduced entry rate of \$1.00 per vehicle instead of the current \$1.25 per vehicle rate.

Please refer this item to the Transit and Parking Commission for consideration and include Mr. Haddad in reference on the item.

Sincerely,

Thomas M. Eeg

Assistant Commissioner of Public Works / Operations

Cc: Rick Jones

Thomas M Eeg

Tony Haddad – Gorman and Company